

Svenska Budoförbundet

THE SWEDISH BUDO FEDERATION

L'UNION SUÉDOISE DE BUDO

KENDOSEKTIONEN

All Japan Kendo Dojo Federation 35,Shiba-Kotohira-cho, Minato-ku, TOKYO (105) Japan

Lidingö, 77-06-23

Dear Sirs,

We have received your letter dated june 16 1977 in wich you are asking about our application form.

We like to inform you that we have not received any "entry form" from you before the above mentioned letter.

Instead, we have sended a letter with the name of our participants and the leader of the delegation as "express" the 17th of June. We hope that you have received this letter now.

As you wished we endose this letter the "entry forms" and Itinerary forms for our delegation.

With respectfully regards your Sincerelly

SWEDISH BUDO FEDERATION, SEC. KENDO

Robert von Sandor

President